

MS. CHI ENGLISH

Name: _____
Class: S6

Date: .../.../ 20...
Tel: 038 255 2594

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6: UNIT 1 – MY WORLD VOCABULARY REVISION

HOMEWORK

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có): Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

I. Circle the underlined parts that need correction and correct them

0. He loved to bully his younger sister. → bully
A (B) C
1. We can find mountain rangers across the world on all seven continents. → _____
A B C
2. The new law will reduce polution of the rivers. → _____
A B C
3. The company is trying to improve customer satisfied. → _____
A B C
4. He looked at me in amaze. → _____
A B C
5. Crowds gathered to potest about the police violence. → _____
A B C

II. Circle the correct answer

0. Quang Ninh _____ is beautiful.
(A) province B. degree C. continent
1. She's very different from her _____ image.
A. protest B. media C. campaign
2. Last weekend temperatures reached 40 _____.
A. degree B. degrees C. coordinate
3. Rising oil prices could _____ the global economy (nền kinh tế toàn cầu).
A. admire B. protest C. harm
4. The lane is _____ to the main road.
A. parallel B. pole C. degree
5. Asia and Africa are the two biggest _____.
A. counties B. continents C. districts

III. Fill in the blanks with the given words in the box

scratched	terrifying	vertical	starving	admire	mean
-----------	------------	----------	----------	--------	------

0. She's starving herself to try to lose weight.
1. All those who know him will _____ him for his work.
2. Spending a night in jail was a/an _____ experience.
3. I thought it was really _____ of him not to let her use the car.

4. The dog _____ itself behind the ear.
 5. The gadget can *be attached* (được gắn) to any _____ surface.

IV. Put the letters in brackets into the correct order to complete the sentences, capitalize the letters if necessary

0. I have a fear (E R F A) of spiders.

1. There was a bang and I heard someone _____ (M C S R A E).
 2. Robert Peary explored the North _____ (O L E P) in 1909.
 3. He returned to his home _____ (O Y N U T C) in England.
 4. Brian looked *as white as a sheet* (giương mặt trắng bệch) after he rode the _____ (C R L E S A O T R E R L O).
 5. Although we didn't win, we were able to take some _____ (T S A F C A S I O I N T) from our performance.

V. Read the descriptions of some words, then write the complete words (the first letter is already there)

0. the quality of being brave

B R A V E R Y

1. to respect somebody for what they have done or to respect their qualities

A _____

2. a mountain with a large opening at the top through which gases and lava (= hot liquid rock) are forced out into the air, or have been in the past

V _____

3. the process of making air, water, soil, etc. dirty; the state of being dirty

P _____

4. a person who works to achieve political or social change, especially as a member of an organization with particular aims

A _____

5. to frighten or hurt a weaker person; to use your strength or power to make somebody do something

B _____

VI. Match to make meaningful sentences

0. The man began	a. to scream horribly.
1. She watched in satisfaction	b. in a way that does not harm the environment.
2. It's important to grow the business	c. <i>innocent</i> (ngây thơ, vô tội) children starving in the streets.
3. They are protesting	d. as he opened the present.
4. Their <i>policies</i> (chính sách) will leave (để)	e. save the area from building development.
5. They are campaigning to	f. against the new law.

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

PART 2

QUESTIONS 7-13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Learning for fun

Meet three women who enjoy taking classes in their free time.

Paula



I work full time as a nurse, and don't have much time for hobbies, but I've been interested in photography since I was a child. On my last holiday to India, I took lots of pictures, and everyone I showed them to said they were great. So I decided to do a course. At first, I was afraid I might not be good enough. After all, it was my first time as a student for ten years! But I loved it from the very first lesson.

Sally



When I was still at school, I started learning the violin. It was fun and I was quite good at it, but I didn't do it for long, because I had so many other hobbies. Then last year, I was having a hard time in my job, and my husband bought me a violin as a present. I started learning with a teacher again. All three of my children are learning to play instruments too, so now we can practise with each other!

Kim



Last year I moved to a new city because of my job. I didn't have anything to do in the evenings, so one of my colleagues said I should try a class at the local college. I immediately thought of cooking. My mum was a fantastic cook, and when I was a child I loved watching her in the kitchen, but I never learned how to cook myself. The other students on the course are around my age, and sometimes we go to restaurants together, or even the cinema.

		Paula	Sally	Kim
7	Who does her hobby with people in her family?	A	B	C
8	Who started classes after getting some good advice?	A	B	C
9	Who began her hobby after feeling unhappy at work?	A	B	C
10	Who did her hobby for a long time before starting classes?	A	B	C
11	Who has made new friends at her classes?	A	B	C
12	Who felt worried before starting her classes?	A	B	C
13	Who first had classes in her hobby as a child?	A	B	C

PART 3

QUESTIONS 14–18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

My city

Pop singer Charlotte Bond talks about living in London.

I live in the centre of London. I love it because there's always something happening and there are people around whatever time it is. Famous people like it too – they often come here for the restaurants and shops.

I've lived here all my life. When I was little, I had singing lessons at a place near where I live now. I was afraid of the teacher at first, and some of the songs we did together were quite hard to learn. But she was good at what she did and I learned a lot of things that have helped me in my career.

When friends visit me now, I enjoy taking them sightseeing. You can get a bus around the city, but we prefer to walk. I've got a little car and I love driving, but there's so much traffic here, and it's hard to find parking spaces.

One building I love is the Natural History Museum. They sometimes hold parties there, and last December my band and I played at one. I'll never forget it. When I go to exhibitions at the museum with my friends, I tell them all about that night and how amazing it was.

Soon I'll be leaving London to go on tour with my band. We're playing in lots of new cities and I can't wait to explore them. We've sold lots of tickets, which is great. I'll be away from my family for six months, but they're coming to see me sing, so it's fine.

- 14 What does Charlotte love about the centre of London?
- A It is always busy.
 - B Famous people often visit.
 - C The shops are very good.
- 15 How does Charlotte feel about the singing lessons she had?
- A She's surprised she can remember them.
 - B She's sorry she didn't try harder.
 - C She's glad she did them.
- 16 What does Charlotte think is the best way to see the city?
- A by car
 - B on foot
 - C by bus
- 17 Why does Charlotte love the Natural History Museum?
- A She had a special experience there.
 - B She thinks the building is beautiful.
 - C She enjoys visiting the exhibitions.
- 18 What does Charlotte say about going on tour with her band?
- A She hopes lots of people will buy tickets for her shows.
 - B She feels excited about seeing new places.
 - C She's worried she'll miss her family.

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé: <https://tinyurl.com/4w3utmnk>

PART 2

QUESTIONS 6-10

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap.

Write **one** word or a **number** or a **date** or a **time**.

You will hear a man talking about a film on local radio.

New film

Name of film:	Runner
Subject of film:	(6)
Name of cinema:	(7)
Start date:	(8)
Start time:	(9) p.m.
Cost of student ticket:	(10) £.....

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé: <https://tinyurl.com/mrx2w888>

PART 3

QUESTIONS 11–15

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear Phil talking to his friend Jess about a new sports centre.

- 11** How did Jess find out about the new sports centre?
- A** She saw a poster.
 - B** A friend of hers works there.
 - C** She heard about it on the radio.
- 12** What doesn't Phil like about the sports centre?
- A** It's too noisy.
 - B** It's very expensive.
 - C** It's not big enough.
- 13** Phil prefers to go to the sports centre
- A** early in the morning.
 - B** at the weekend.
 - C** during working hours.
- 14** Why is the new swimming pool closed at the moment?
- A** They are cleaning it.
 - B** There's a competition.
 - C** The water's cold.
- 15** Members of the sports centre
- A** should buy special shoes.
 - B** can get a discount in the café.
 - C** needn't pay for exercise classes.

Write the correct English meaning of the Vietnamese word or phrase (the first letter is already there)

No.	Vietnamese	English
1.	ngưỡng mộ (v)	a _____
2.	núi lửa (n)	v _____
3.	keo kiệt, xấu tính (adj)	m _____
4.	chết đói, nhịn đói (v)	s _____
5.	dãy núi (n)	m _____ r _____
6.	gây hại (v)	h _____
7.	sự ô nhiễm (n)	p _____
8.	bắt nạt (v)	b _____
9.	cào (v)	s _____
10.	quận, huyện (n)	d _____
11.	châu lục, lục địa (n)	c _____
12.	thỏa mãn (adj)	s _____
13.	vận động chiến dịch, tham gia chiến dịch (v)	c _____
14.	phương tiện truyền thông (n)	m _____
15.	độ (đơn vị đo nhiệt độ) (n)	d _____
16.	(toán học) tọa độ (n)	c _____
17.	đáng sợ (adj)	t _____
18.	song song (adj)	p _____
19.	chiều dọc, thẳng đứng (adj)	v _____
20.	phản đối (v)	p _____

*Lưu ý: Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 2 dòng.